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The Chamber of Deputies supports the EU Strategy on the rights of the child; 

protecting, promoting and transposing in practice of the rights of the child are among the 

fundamental objectives of the EU. 

In the same time, the Chamber draws attention over the necessity to establish a balance 

between the activities from the digital environment and those implying direct work with 

children, as well as over the necessity to establish a consultation mechanism at EU level on 

participation of children to different types of cultural, educational and sports activities. 

The Chamber of Deputies recommends: establishing a harmonised regulatory 

framework for creating independent enterprises for young people with disabilities, as well as a 

roadmap for the coordinated application of programmes regarding rights of the children from 

the rural areas or children with special needs. 
 


